PUBLIC NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING

In accordance with Chapter 111 of the Local Government Code,
the Comanche County Commissioners' Court will hold a public hearing on the
Proposed Budget in the County Courtroom at 9:00 a.m. on September 21, 2020.

Any person is welcome to attend and may participate in the hearing.
After completion of the Public Budget Hearing, the Commissioners' Court
will take action on the Proposed Budget and fix the tax rate to be levied.

A copy of the proposed budget as filed by the County Judge will be
available for inspection in the office of the County Clerk in the Comanche
County Courthouse from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. beginning September 16, 2020,
until the date of the hearing.
THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE REVENUE FROM PROPERTY TAXES THAN
LAST YEAR’S BUDGET BY AN AMOUNT OF $452,019, WHICH IS A 7.01
PERCENT INCREASE FROM LAST YEAR’S BUDGET. THE PROPERTY TAX

REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL
THIS YEAR IS $77,553.

Please publish in September 10, 2020 edition.

From: Stephanie L. Davis, County Judge



